

Dr. David McKeown Medical Officer of Health Dr. Barbara Yaffe
Director, Communicable Disease Control
and Associate Medical Officer of Health

Community & Neighbourhood Services

Public Health 277 Victoria Street 5th Floor Toronto, Ontario M5B 1W2 Tel: 416-338-2074 Fax: 416-338-8149

May 5, 2005

Jens & Cecilia Jorgensen Icons of Europe Rue Haute 32 B-1380 Lasne Belgium

Dear Jens and Cecilia,

On behalf of Toronto Public Health I would like to extend our congratulations on your staging of the Toronto premiere of "Chopin and the Nightingale" for World TB Day 2005. The event was a great success and highlighted the global fight against tuberculosis. The engaging storyteller and talented musicians captivated the full to capacity audience at the Royal Ontario Museum's Glass Room.

The event was one of Toronto Public Health's many World TB Day activities and it highlighted the connection between art, culture and tuberculosis. Your commitment to this event is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Jann Houston, MScN, RN Associate Director (Acting)

TB Prevention & Control Program

Toronto Public Health